
I agree with Representative John Shaban that we need to make major fiscal 

reforms in our State and I support the Blueprint For Prosperity Budget.  I am 
retired and know that the tax burden in Connecticut has driven a lot of 

retired families from the State and could cause me to leave as well. 
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